

## COVID-19

Indated 11/6/2020

The following guidelines are mandatory for all officials:

- No official may enter the facilities if they are experiencing any COVID-19 related symptoms, including, but not limited to fever, shortness of breath, coughing, sore throat, loss of taste and smell, diarrhea and/or vomiting.
  - If you are sick, turn back your game or contact the scheduler immediately if within 24 hours. Do not come to the rink.
- All officials shall arrive to the locker room <u>15 minutes</u> before their scheduled game. No earlier, no later.
- All officials must properly wear a face mask or face shield while inside the building. <u>This includes in the locker room.</u> Masks may be removed as you step on the ice. Please use common sense and be respectful to your fellow officials and players.
- Officials shall put on a mask at a stoppage before approaching the bench to talk to a player or coach. No mask is required if you are able to maintain social distancing from the bench.
- All officials are expected to exit the building no longer than 15 minutes after their duties as an official have ended.
- Officials are allowed to stay in the locker room in between back to back scheduled games only.
- Sit in the locker room in a manner that does not force the next officials to sit directly next to each other.
- Showers will NOT be available for use.
- Keep your gear and bag tidy in the locker room in order to maximize the space for other officials.
- Do not leave your gear in the locker room.
- Practice social distancing on and off the ice whenever possible.
- Officials are expected to abide by any further restrictions implemented by BAHA, Gallatin County, and the State of Montana.